be determined goal is February or March). The event will be at the new meeting location. The church
will charge $75 for the use of the kitchen for our event. Bring a dessert if you would like to share. (Reach
out to a committee

member for clarification) John Galdi made the motion to pay for the event and Julie Volpie second the
motion. All agreed.

Committee for the dinner will be Jaime Smith, Kay Clark and Arnie Wilkins

Trail Rides open to the public!!! Please submit a list of suggested rides and dates for those rides (and
Trail Boss!) Those rides need to be submitted by February 15 for the insurance obligations.

BCHA newsletter is on the website and available on emails. BCHI Newsletter may be transitioning to
email as well.

Karen wrote Fish and Game a letter of support for the grant for the Snow Peak Area.
Budget- Karen supplied via email a proposed budget for the chapter

Karen has submitted the Volunteer Hours to the state.

Bob Williams has passed away

Chainsaw training has been delayed by the Forest Service until October due to Covid. First aid/CPR
Traintng is still available

Cindi Richardson and Matt are moving to Oregon. Cindi did our Facebook and other personal and social
relation; we need a volunteer to take on these tasks as well as compiting new member packages etc.

Please reach out to Karen Kimball if you are interested or have questions about these tasks. M

Karen will send out a reminder email regarding dues and an address to mail in the app and dues.

Progressive pot is on hold until we can meet in person again.

Meeting adjourned at 8:04 pm



